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Comments: I strongly believe that this is an inappropriate overreach of Private Business wanting to eat up public

lands for fiscal gain. The Swan Valley is a beautiful, unique, sensitive, and sparsely populated gym, one of

Montana's finest regions, and building this Lodge as this private firm from out of state wants to do, will forever

alter the state of this Valley which so many of us cherish, both of those of us who work and live here, and those

of us who visit from cities like Missoula ... Not to mention the folks from out of state who have never seen

anything like the Swan Valley. Such development does not belong in this landscape, period. I've lived and

worked and recreated in the Swan Valley and become extremely endeared to it. We cannot allow this single out

of state corporation to profit from needless and senseless development on what are truly sacred lands to us. We

owe it to future generations and to the locals and visitors alike to preserve the wildness that is at the core of the

Swan Valley identity.

 

Thank you.

David Schaad

Condon / Missoula


